
Mr. Derek Luby 
Behan's Land Restoration Limited 
7 Dundrum Business Park 
Windy Arbour 
Dublin 14 

22 June 2020 Reg. No.: W030Cb01 

Headquarters, PO Box 3003 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
CO Wexford, 
Y35 W821, Ireland 

CeannchethrG, Bosca Poist 3000 
East& Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Gharman, 
Y35 W821, tire 

T: +353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.le 
W www.eua.ie 

Lacall: 1890 33 55 99 

Notification in accordance with Section 42I2) of the Waste ManaRernent Act 1996 as 
amended, in respect of a licence amlieatton from Kllsaran Concrete Unlimited Companv for 
a facility located a t  Kilsaran Concrete, Halverstown, Kilcullen. Kildare, R56 DD21. 

Dear Sir, \ 

The EPA hereby notifies you of its decision t o  grant a proposed licence, subject to  conditions 
to the above referenced licence application 

The original notification and decision accompanies the posted version of this notice. A copy 
of the Inspector's Report, the proposed decision and associated documents are available for 
inspection on the EPA's websiteyww.epa.ie from l l a m  the morning after the date of 
emailed version. 

It is important to note that any objection to the proposed decision must be made on-line on 
the EPA's website a t  www.eaa.ie. Alternatively, an objection can be made either by prepaid 
post t o  the headquarters of the EPA or by leaving the objection with an EPA employee, at 
the headquarters of the'EPA In Wexford during office hours, 9.00am to 5,00pm, Monday to  
Friday. For an objection t o  be valid it must be received at the headquarters of the EPA on 
the applicable date, a5 specified below. Please note that you must not submit an objection 
through EDEN. 

Please note the latest date for receipt of an objection is 21" July 2020 Note I, 



Yours falthfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Offlce of Environmental Sustainability 
Tel: 053 - 9160600 

Note 1: Where the objection period ends on a Saturday, Sunday, Bank or Public Holiday the latest 
date for receipt of an objection has been extended to the next working day. (It should also 
be noted that the period of 24th December to 1st January, inclusive, is disregarded from 
the calculation of any objection period). 

Due to current eWld19 restrictions please do not post objections to the EPA Office. 


